Al Shook up: The Call to Change

Vocatio Chapel welcomes ...

Wednesday, March 14

10:20 a.m.
Hoversten Chapel, Foss Center

Following chapel, there will be a luncheon with Rachel McLaughlin. Please RSVP to
Lonna Field at fieldl@augsburg.edu by March 12.

Rachel (Selle) McLaughlin graduated from Augshurg College in 2001 with a BA in hiology. She earned her MD from Loma Linda
University in California and then went on to complete a four-year residency in obstetrics and gynecology at St. Joseph Mercy
Hospital in Ann Arbor, Mich. Rachel has long been interested in medical missions and international work. She took her first
missions trip to Mexico while in college and has since served at hospitals in Cambodia, Swaziland, and Bangladesh. She and
her husband, Eric (a family practice doctor), have spent the last two years working at Tenwek Hospital in western Kenya
through the ministry of Samaritan’s Purse. They are part of a team of six doctors from their home church in Ann Arbor who feel
called to pursue missions as a community of believers. While in Kenya, it hecame clear that God was calling them to work
long-term in the country of Burundi on staff at a brand new Christian medical school. Burundi has only 300 doctors for 10
million people, and Rachel is excited to be a part of training new doctors. She returned from Kenya in September and hopes to
return to Burundi by 2013.
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